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Good afternoon to you all, and I hope you had a

nice weekend. Welcome back to our daily Covid-19

briefings.
Fellow Kenyans,

When the Covid-19 pandemic struck our country in March
this year, one of the major challenges that the Ministry
grappled with, was the supply of equipment and health
products to deal with this deadly disease. This included,

Personal Protective Equipment (PPEs) for health care
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workers, testing kits and reagents that over the period

became scarce due to the global market demand.

The scarcity of some of these commodities forced the
government to think of a new strategy, to avert a looming
crisis. The National Emergency Response Committee on
Covid-19, turned to our local manufacturers whom they
encouraged to among other things, manufacture PPEs for
use in the country by our healthcare workers. Without
Compromising standards, various local enterprises
repurposed their assembly lines and started producing
products that complied with the quality of the Kenya Bureau
of Standards. In a short time the private sector responded

In an impressive way.

Locally manufactured PPE’s which include coveralls, head-
covers, safety boots and masks have been approved by the
relevant regulatory authorities. This remarkable response
has enabled Kenya to meet its local demand as-well as

supply countries in the region. Several local textile
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